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Total solid waste numbers for 
2016 are up 1.3% over 2015 with 
recyclables down 2.7%.  MSW is up 
2.7%.  Construction and 
demolition debris is down 7.6% 
and bulky waste up 76%, the 
combination of the two up 9 tons 
over 2015. 
 

 

 
 
 

Finished Water quality remains 
strong at all three treatment 
plants with iron and manganese 
levels well within our treatment 
goals.  This is further evidenced 
by the relative lack of water 
quality complaints which we 
believe is a function of finished 
water quality and the 
effectiveness of the spring and fall 
flushing programs. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Water quantity pumped for 
September thru December 
reflects the seasonal transition 
from the summer back to normal 
year-round operations.  Daily 
consumption is within the short-
term pumping capacity of the 
Town’s well fields and treatment 
plants. 

 

 

 


